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Ref 7579/15 
 
27 October 2015 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received by the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner on 22 October 2015.  
 
INFORMATION REQUESTED 
Please could you confirm whether Paddy Tipping plans to stand for re-election next year? 
 
In addition, could you also confirm your latest Special Constable headcount versus your 
target headcount in the PCC Plan. 
 
RESPONSE 
Under S 1 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA), I can confirm that the 
Nottinghamshire Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does partially hold the 
information you have requested. 
 
Please find below answers to your question regarding Special Constables: 
 
The Special Constable headcount in November 2012 was 384.  Nottinghamshire Police have 
advised that the current headcount is 263.  This is because the force have recently reviewed 
and removed details of inactive Special Constables from the headcount figures.  An 
additional 72 Special Constables are however in the process of being recruited. 
 
The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information you have 
requested regarding if Paddy Tipping plans to stand for re-election next year?  The Labour 
Party are yet to release this information. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your interest in the Nottinghamshire 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Lisa Gilmour 
Business Support Manager 
 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


